
 

Public Notice
18 March 2021

Notice under Part 6 Regulation 30 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 to inform the 
public of final decision 

Proposed development at Land At Sturry/Broad Oak, Sturry

I give notice that planning permission has been Granted on 8 March 2021 
(under reference number CA/20/02826/OUT) by Canterbury City Council for 
the development of 630 dwellings at Sturry  comprising:

•	 Outline application (with all matters reserved) for the development of 
up to 630 houses and associated community infrastructure comprising 
primary school, community building, public car park and associated 
amenity space, access, parking and landscaping; and detailed/full 
application for the construction of part of the Sturry Link Road and a local 
road from the Sturry Link Road to Shalloak Road.

Members of the public can view the decision notice and associated Section 
106 agreement online at www.canterbury.gov.uk 

Simon Thomas 
Head of Planning on behalf of Canterbury City Council


